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I support SB 210 because the mail-in voting system is too susceptible to fraud. We 

have seen a lot of fraudulent voting take place with vote-by-mail. It harms the integrity 

of our democracy. If we can't trust the votes, then the people will continue to lose 

faith in our voting system here in Oregon. 


